March 20th, 1989

Mpr. and Mrs. Williem Gillespie
610 N, Peninsular

NEW SHYRNA BEACH, Flo 32069
Dear Sally and dear Bill,

Thank you for your gre#it hospitality and thank you too
for the solution of Ragico's problems.

I am back in Menorcs happy and safe

l{ and my onlz
thought is to meet you agein at the Hotel Excelsior in
Napoly, Italy on July %lrst afternoon.
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